
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN BASIN WORKFORCE 

DEVELOPMENT BOARD SCHOLARSHIP AGREEMENT  
 
DATE: March 28, 2017         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Secondary Education and the Career & Technical Education Department requests the 
Board’s acceptance of the Permian Basin Workforce & Development Board Scholarship 
Agreement to be utilized for the District’s CTE dual credit programs that align with Board’s 
Targeted Occupations List.  
 
This grant is in effect February 2017 through November 2017. The Workforce Board is 
providing scholarship funds in the amount of $7,100 to CTE for dual credit tuition, 
textbooks, and materials. 
  
 
 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve this MOU with the Permian Basin 
Workforce & Development Board as presented. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Tom Crowe       Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent of 

Secondary Education 
     


